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To whom it may concern:

We are the neighbors directly behind the Eaton Street Seafood Market on William Street The
Seaport Inn. We have been neighbors for over 10 years and wanted to express how great of a
neighborly relationship we have had over the years. We worked together after hurricane Wilma
cleaning fallen trees and fixing destroyed fences. Eaton Street Seafood Market has our support in their
application for more seating with the city of Key West.

Thank you,
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